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June 11, 1992 TO: PENSION COMMITTEE NO. 20-92 RE: DRAFT LETTER TO DEPARTMENT OF
LABOR CONCERNING PROHIBITED TRANSACTION EXEMPTION 77-4
__________________________________________________________ Attached for your review is a
copy of a draft letter to the Department of Labor in response to its request for industry
input concerning Prohibited Transaction Exemption 77-4. A copy of the Department’s
request is also attached. Please contact me at (202) 955-3516 by Thursday, June 18 if you
have any comments. Kathy D. Ireland Associate Counsel - Pension Attachments
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